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Good Morning Ms. Ribaudo;

| have been assigned the technical review of your submittal of the updated financial assurance and
updated decommissioning funding plan submitted in accordance with 10 CFR 30.35(e)(2). In addition to
the documents you submitted [Certification of Financial Assurance and Decommissioning Funding Plan] |
need you to submit an updated Statement of Intent [ref. Statement of Intent dated December 5, 2013
(ML13365A269)] signed by the Director of NIH.

Please feel free to contact me at the telephone number below or by email should you have any questions.
Have a very Happy Thanksgiving!
Bob

Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist

U.S. NRC, Region |

2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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